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To: Preferred Administrators Providers   

From: Preferred Administrators  

Date:  January 29, 2016 

Re: Discontinued Procedure Codes/Immunizations-Vaccines 

Dear Valued Provider, 
 
This memo is intended to notify providers of coding changes related to the 2016 updates for HCPCS and Current 
Procedural Terminology. 
 
Effective January 1, 2016, the following immunization codes have been discontinued and should not be billed:  
 

90645 90646 90669 90692 90693 90703 90704 90705 90706 

90708 90712 90719 90720 90721 90725 90727 90735 

 
 
For more information, please call our Provider Relations Department at 915-532-2877 x1507. 


